
*** P R E S S  R E L E A S E *** 

 

Members of the press are informed that on Saturday,  January 21, 2017 at 11:00 in Geneva 

 

✮ Democrats Abroad Switzerland✮ 

 
will officially support the march in Geneva that has been organized in solidarity with the Women's March 

on Washington. 

 

Many members of Democrats Abroad Switzerland wish to help send a powerful message promoting a 

world that respects the human and civil rights of all citizens. 

 

The Geneva Women's March for Dignity is open to all women and men who share the values of equality, 

diversity, and inclusion, and who care about addressing the progressive agenda.  Well over 1’200 have 
already registered to march, and many more are expected.  Please see 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1806342649641818 

 

 

This march is a “Sister” of the Women's Marches taking place in 151 cities outside the U.S. in 58 countries 

as part of a viral movement.  Please see https://www.womensmarch.com/sisters 

 

 

Members of the press are encouraged to cover the march and speak with the participants.  For the viewpoint 

of Democrats Abroad, representing the U.S. Democratic Party in Switzerland, please contact 

 

Anne-Shelton Aaron 

Chair, Democrats Abroad Switzerland 

chair@democrats.ch 

 

Looking forward to see you there! 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1806342649641818
https://www.womensmarch.com/sisters

